
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Nekoosa 

Board of Appeals 

 

Committee will meet at 1:00 p.m. on 

Tuesday, May 18, 2021, at 1002 Sunny 

Ridge Circle to review Terrence Kettner 

& Bonnie Skerven’s  request for a 

variance in Municipal Code 17.09(4)(b) 

for a 60’ x 72’ Addition to an existing 

Detached Building on a lot where the 

Principal Structure is not present or 

under construction.  Committee will 

meet at approximately 1:15 p.m. in the 

Nekoosa Council Chambers to take 

possible action. 

 

Herman Steinert 

Chairman 
 


